Oceana County Democratic Party – County Report  (submitted by Lynne Cavazos) 

12/05/23

The Oceana County Dems (OCD) met in person at the home of Kathy Schneider on 72nd Avenue in Hart.  From 5:30 PM – 6:45 PM, the OCD  hosted an open house and celebration of the upcoming Holidays for current and new members.  

Announcements were made at 6:45:

·  Reminder that our December Giving Event is support of the Oceana /county Emergency Needs Fund for Oceana County United Way. 

· Meetings in January, February and March with be on ZOOM only. Our January speaker with be Betsy Coffia. 

· Democratic National Conference – delegate opportunity available. 

· Strategic Planning meeting will be on January 27th from 9:00 AM – 1:30 PM.  Input welcome along with results of member survey.  

GUEST Speaker:  Amy Anderson- Oceana County Clerk 

Topic:  Impact of Prop 2 and Protecting the Vote followed by Q & A session 

Short Break and Regular Business Meeting:  

Part 1:   Call to Order, Land Acknowledgement, Pledge of Allegiance and Introductions of members and guests.

This is a summary of topics discussed and actions to be taken: 

· OCD December Fundraising event will support Oceana County’s United Way Emergency Needs Fund- donations can be given through December 24th. 

· Contest Every Race – update regarding the November task – Survey was sent out to all members to gather input and to support  “Inclusion Messaging.”  

December task was to complete a community outreach event – which we chose to support United Way’s Emergency Fund. 

· Winter Square Dance – Social and Fund raiser to be held in April of 2024 at the Hart Historic District.  Funds will be used to begin a scholarship fund for Oceana County Students.  

· The Shared Space building in Pentwater (owned by the Hooyman’s) will be available to use as a Oceana County Democratic Party Headquarters for the 2024 election. Special Thank You to the Hooyman’s for their support of OCD.  

· Continued work on establishing budget for OCD for the 2024 campaign year.  

· Recommendation for OCD to support the “Heroes on the Dunes” event in 2024.  

